
 

 

Council of Deans 

May 16, 2018 

 

 

The Council of Deans met in regular session at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, May 16, 2018. Provost 

Michael Hargis presided and the following members were present: Jonathan Glenn, Ken Griffin, 

Peter Mehl, Victoria Groves-Scott, Patricia Smith, Kurt Boniecki, Angela Barlow, Jimmy Ishee, 

Terry Wright, and Stephen O’Connell (in the absence of Stephen Addison).  

 

 

1. The minutes from the May 2, 2018 meeting were considered and approved. Minutes from 

the electronic vote taken on May 10, 2018 were reviewed and approved. 

 

2. K. Boniecki reviewed the list of courses that have been identified to participate in the G2C 

program. Those courses are BIOL 1440, ACCT 2310, SOC 1300, and WRTG 1310. He also 

discussed that there are two other departments who have expressed an interest in their 

courses participating. These courses are PSYC 2330 and HIST 2301. Each course committee 

will have an instructional coach from the Center for Teaching Excellence or the Mashburn 

Institute. John Gardner will be on campus for the annual NCAD conference July 18-20. He 

will meet with the co-chairs of the course committees during his visit. Discussion followed. 

 

3. New business discussed during the meeting included: 

 

 Student evaluations 

 The Council noted the need for reliable evaluations and scales. 

 The Council also discussed recent errors in the distribution of chair 

evaluations. 

 The Associate Vice President of International Education & Engagement search is 

now complete with Dr. Phillip Bailey accepting the position. 

 Summer recruitment 

 

4. Provost’s Announcements 

 

 The next Council of Deans meeting will be Wednesday, May 23. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 10:05a.m. 

 


